
From: Kim, Michael L@DOT
To: Schuman, Louis@DOT
Subject: Town of Fairfax, Meadow Way Bridge (Br No 27C0008)
Date: Thursday, September 08, 2016 11:02:52 AM
Attachments: Type selection Report Meadow Way Bridge.pdf

Hi Louis,
 
I received and reviewed the attached Draft Type Selection Report from dated May 2, 2016 for the
 above referenced project.  I concur with the recommendations of the report that the concrete or
 steel superstructure with a conventional retaining wall be appropriate bridge type.  My
 understanding is the concrete alternative, which is about $70,000 less to construct, was preferred
 by the residences during their public hearing process.
 
The estimated construction cost appears to be within what was estimated on the Field Review Form
 from January 2015.  At this time I recommend the project proceed per the recommendations of the
 Type selection report.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
Mike
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